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For Immediate Release 
 
 
 

JG Wealth announces intention to acquire 20% of Pushfor Limited 
 
Delta, B.C. – January 30, 2018 – JG Wealth Inc. (“JG Wealth” or the “Company”) (CSE: JGW) (FFT: 
713) announces that it has entered into an arms-length letter of intent with Staisse Bay SA to acquire 20% 
of the fully diluted capital of Pushfor Limited (Pushfor) for investment purposes. In the event the vendor 
acquires additional shares of Pushfor, the Company has the right to acquire them on similar terms.  
 
The Company intends to issue a convertible debenture for CAD $2,000,000 with a coupon of 4% per annum, 
and convertible at CAD $0.25 cents into common stock of JG Wealth as consideration for this proposed 
investment. This transaction is subject to conditions customary for a transaction of this nature, including 
due diligence and exchange approval.  
 
Pushfor is a private UK limited company and is the proprietor of a US patented software as a service product 
that enables users to share content via a remote online application designed to enable secure 
communications and sharing of content between other nominated users. Pushfor has achieved 
commercialization of this technology and is currently looking to finish developing its products and expand 
its market.  
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Sonny Janda, Director (604) 330 – 3112. 
 
 
Notice regarding Forward Looking Statements: This news release contains forward-looking statements. The use of 
any of the words "anticipate", "continue", "estimate", "expect", "may", "will", "project", "should", "believe" and 
similar expressions are intended to identify forward-looking statements. Although the Company believes that the 
expectations and assumptions on which the forward-looking statements are based are reasonable, undue reliance 
should not be placed on the forward-looking statements because the Company can give no assurance that they will 
prove to be correct. This news release includes forward-looking statements in respect to assumptions of successful 
completion of an proposed acquisitions and future business opportunities. Since forward-looking statements address 
future events and conditions, by their very nature they involve inherent risks and uncertainties. These statements speak 
only as of the date of this news release. Actual results could differ materially from those currently anticipated due to 
a number of factors and risks including various risk factors discussed in the Company's disclosure documents, which 
can be found under the Company's profile on www.sedar.com. The Company disclaims any obligation to update 
forward looking information contained herein, except to the extent required by law. 


